
CITY OF DARIEN 
Memorandum 

TO: Mayor, City Council, City Clerk, City Treasurer 

FROM: Bryon D. Vana, City Administrator 

DATE: August 31, 2018 

RE:         Revised Packet 

The packet for the September 4, 2018, meeting was placed on the City’s website last 
night. After reviewing the packet this morning, and due to the length of the packet, it 
didn’t lay out as the actual paper packet. Therefore, the packet and website have 
been revised to include the ordinance for the warehouse as a separate and additional 
document. The staff also made minor revisions to the ordinance and exhibits as 
recommended by Attorney John Murphey.    

Feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions. 






























